
Sean Carter Discusses Lawsuit Revealing Secret
Saudi Connection to 9/11 in the New York Post
Wednesday, August 12, 2015

Sean Carter, a member of Cozen O'Connor's Commercial Litigation and Subrogation department,

discussed FBI leads tying Saudi officials to the Saudi hijackers of 9/11. While the Obama

administration refused to publicly release the censored 28 pages of the congressional intelligence

report involving the Saudi government in the terror strike, the two investigators – former FBI agent

Michael Jacobson and former Justice Department Attorney Dana Leseman who authored the secret

section – will most likely be called to testify in the lawsuit brought against the Kingdom of Saudi

Arabia. 

To read the full article, click here. 
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